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License No. 41-08165-14

Tennessee Valley Authority

ATTN: Mr. Hugh G. Parris
Manager of Power

500 Chestnut Street, Tower II

Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gent]emen:

This is in reply to L. M. Mills letter of May 1, 1984, which informed us of
TVA's intentions for temporary use of interim low-level radioactive waste
storage facilities at Browns Ferry and Sequoyah Nuclear Power Plants.

The requirement for a quarterly sampling program of two control resin

liners was intended to ensure long-term container integrity throughout the
five-year interim storage period of the license. Clearly, TVA's interpretation
of the license, to temporarily store (less than two months) resin liners
without initiating a control liner monitoring program, is valid and consistent
with the intent of the license.

Sincerely,

Swigtonl gansd
W’

Leland C. Rouse, Chief

Advanced Fuel and Spent Fuel
Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety
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